
 

 

 

 

May 12, 2021 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, Bandra -Kurla Complex 

Bandra (E),  

Mumbai 400051 

Name of Scrip : MAXIND 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Sub: Clarification on Increase in Volume 

This is with reference to your letter no. NSE/CM/Surveillance/10697 dated May 11, 2021, 

seeking clarification from the Company on subject captioned above. 

In regard to the same, we wish to submit that we have been from time to time intimating the 

Exchange all information, events etc. that have a bearing on the operation/ performance of 

the company which include all price sensitive information etc., pursuant to Regulation 30 of 

the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (‘Listing 

Regulations’).  

We wish to further confirm that other than what we have disclosed from time to time, there is 

no material event/ information which require any disclosure to the Exchange pursuant to 

Listing Regulations. 

We shall keep the stock exchanges informed about the disclosures required as and when 

applicable under Listing Regulations. 

This is for your information and records, please. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully 

For Max India Limited 
(formerly Advaita Allied Health Services Limited) 

 
Pankaj Chawla 

Company Secretary and Compliance officer 
 

CC: BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400001. 

 


